
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of Trustees of the 

Inc. Village of South Floral Park will hold a PUBLIC HEARING 

on Thursday, March 7, 2024, at 8:00 PM, at the Elmont Library, 

700 Hempstead Turnpike, Elmont, NY in Room #2, to consider 

the adoption of the following matter: 

 

Bill No. 1 of 2024, a proposed local law authorizing the Village 

of South Floral Park to authorize a property tax levy in excess of 

the limit established in New York State General Municipal Law 

§ 3-c for its fiscal year commencing June 1, 2024.  A copy of the 

local law is available at Village Hall for review. 

 

All persons attending the Public Hearings will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Of the Village of South Floral Park 

Mary Long, Village Administrator 

February 5, 2024                      


